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SWITA receives two major honors at 2024 Iowa Public Transit Association Annual Awards 

SWITA named Regional Transit System of the Year and given FTA Region 7 Award of Excellence 

 

Ames, Iowa – Southwest Iowa Transit Agency (SWITA) brought home two major honors from the 
2024 Iowa Public Transit Association Annual Awards last week. SWITA was named the Iowa 
Department of Transportation’s Regional Transit System of the Year and received the FTA Region 7 
Rural Transit Systems Award of Excellence. The awards were handed out on Thursday, June 6th at 
the Gateway Hotel and Conference Center in Ames. 

The Iowa DOT Award is based on several factors meant to represent ridership and efficiency. SWITA 
has earned this award again due to record ridership all while being the most cost-efficient system in 
the state. 

The FTA Region 7 Rural Transit Systems Award of Excellence is derived from the best year-over-year 
ridership percentage and number increase from 2021-2022. SWITA also received this award in 2021 
with 377,547 rides provided that fiscal year. 2022 ridership went up to 480,229 rides, resulting in the 
award presented this year. SWITA will hold this honor for the 2023 year as well with 526,300 rides 
provided.  

SWITA Transit Director Mark Lander said, “SWITA continues to see growth with all our services. 
This award is a testament to the hard work and dedication of the men and women at SWITA that 
work day in and day out to get the people of Southwest Iowa where they need to go. This takes 
everyone from the board, the office, the shop, and the drivers.” 

SWITA transportation is accessible to everyone in the eight-county region, including the disabled 
and elderly. SWITA offers several transportation options including work routes, medical trips, 
student transportation, taxi service in six communities, and special/charter trips. SWITA vehicles 
are equipped with wheelchair accessibility and one personal attendant rides free. 

Southwest Iowa Planning Council Executive Director John McCurdy said, “At SWITA we’re lucky to 
have the best staff and drivers anywhere who go the extra mile to get our clients where they need to 
go. Public transportation means freedom of movement for our riders and adds fuel to our local 
economy. Many take for granted being able to hop in a car and go somewhere but not everyone has 
that luxury. These awards recognize the fact that Southwest Iowa has one of the best public transit 
systems in the state, which makes all aspects of life more accessible to our residents, whether they 
have a car or not.” 

 



 
 

You can find out more about SWITA by visiting our website SWITA.com and you can follow us on 
Facebook for regular updates. For questions or to request a ride, contact SWITA at 712-243-2518 or 
1-800-842-8065. 
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